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Newsletter 
 

Finally the weather is getting warmer and just in time for the long weekend!  We hope you all enjoy the 

extra day and we will see you all back in school on Tuesday 7th May. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Yellow class for a weekly attendance of 98.57% 
 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

May 2024 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS 

Monday 20th May – Y5/6 trip to National Civil War Centre 

Thursday 23rd May – last day of term 

Friday 24th May – INSET Day (school closed to all pupils) 

June 2024 

Monday 3rd June – School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June – Whole school trip to Wollaton Park 

Monday 10th June – Class photos 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June – Y4 multiplication tables check 

Monday 17th June - Y6 Nottingham Trent University Campus Visit 

 

July 2024 

Saturday 6th July – Summer Fair 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Tuesday 7th May 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class achievers will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Tommy Wi Blue Layla Amarillo Renaii Azul William 

Green James Orange Jessica Rosa Elsie Morado Diego 

Red Ruby Yellow Stanley Verde Lilly Ha Rojo Amy N 
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Staffing news 

We are very excited to let you know that last weekend Miss Shelton got married!  

She is now Mrs Horry.  She had a lovely day and looked really happy.  We would 

like to wish her and her new husband all the best for their future together. 

 

Also, as you may be aware, Miss Heaton joined us last June in Orange Class to 

cover Miss Bembridge’s maternity leave.  We can now confirm that Miss Bembridge 

will be returning from her maternity leave after the May half term holiday and will 

be teaching in Orange Class on Thursdays and Fridays.  Mrs Trenowden will be increasing her days and will 

be teaching the children on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday each week.  We would like to thank Miss 

Heaton for all her hard work over the past year and wish her all the best for the future. 

 

Poster competition 

Ashfield District Council have launched a poster competition to celebrate turning 50!  See information 

below for details.  This is open to all children in Years 1 – 6.  All entries should be returned to school no later 

than Friday 14th June 2024.  Please ensure your child’s name and class is on the back of the poster.  Best of 

luck! 

 

Reminder for parents 

We are ever hopeful that the weather will continue to improve!  When it does, please ensure you send your 

child in with a sunhat (labelled with their name).  Although the sun doesn’t feel too hot, it still can cause 

skin damage, so please take the necessary precautions. 

 

Also, if anyone has any uniform that is now too small, please consider donating it to school.  We currently 

need tops, skirts/dresses and trousers for girls and boys aged 6-8.  And socks of any size!  Thank you. 

 

Year 5/6 Girls Football vs Hucknall FHA 

On Tuesday, the girls travelled in good spirits to Hucknall FHA looking for their first league win of the 

season.  They were determined from the off to make the best of the game and quickly took control of the 

game.  With some fine first half finishing from Zara & Freya the girls went into half-time 3-0 up. 

 

The second half saw some tactical changes with Holly S stepping out from her role in the heart of defence 

in search of her first school goal up front.  Two goals came in quick succession with Freya and Holly G 

getting on the scoresheet before the inevitable happened - Holly S scored her first school goal and as 

promised immediately returned to the heart of defence.  Two further goals followed for Zara and another 

superb goal from Holly S to see Edgewood run out 8-0 winners. 

 

The result is a huge credit to the girls who despite some heavy losses never gave up and have got their just 

rewards.  



Notice of roadworks 

We have been made aware of roadworks that will be taking place on Watnall Road (near to the new 

housing development on the old football ground).  This will cause issues for anyone driving here from the 

south or east of school.  The first closure won't affect coming to school through that route, but will impact 

on the way home.  Please be aware that if you come this way, you may need to have additional time to 

ensure your child is not late coming into school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 



 


